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Volunteer Questionnaire 

The Friends of the Winchcombe School (FoWS) runs fundraising and social events for the whole school 

community, and families of our pupils are all members. Our fundraising efforts have enhanced the 

education and experience of all the children at the school and will continue to do so with your support. 

The Committee would like to know a little bit about you and the events and activities that interest you 

so we would appreciate it if you would take a few minutes to complete this questionnaire: 

 

Your Name:   Contact no:   

Child’s name & class:   Email:  

Preferred Contact 

Method:                                      

☐ Email ☐ Text 

 

☐ Whatsapp 

● What sort of events would you enjoy attending, e.g. Quiz Night, Bingo, Film afternoon, Craft 

Workshop? Please add your own suggestions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

● What sort of events would your child/ren enjoy attending, e.g Disco, Film event, Craft 

Workshop? Please ask your children for their suggestions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

● Please list any skills or talents you have that FoWS might be able to use: e.g. computers skills, 

creative, sociable, painting, carpentry, gardening, baking, financial, marketing, food hygiene 

certificate, first aid qualification, DBS checked by the school or anything else you think may be 

useful. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

● Do you work for/own a company that might be prepared to support FoWS by donating a raffle 

prize or sponsoring a stall at our Summer Fete or Christmas event? If yes, please give details. 
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● Do you work for a company that has a match funding scheme for employees, such as a bank or 

building society? Vodafone, Micro Focus, and Bayer all offer these schemes. If you don’t know, 

would you be prepared to ask? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

● Would you be interested in supporting the committee to help plan and organise events as a 

class representative?  

 

 

 

 

● Would you like more information about joining the committee, the roles and responsibilities and 

the time commitment involved? 

 

 

 

 

● Is there anything specific you would like FoWS to fund? Please give details: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We recently held our AGM to report on the previous year and elect the new committee members. This 

meeting is open to all members of FoWS, not just the elected committee members. It is the chance to 

tell you about the achievements and the difference FoWS has made as well as to provide information 

about future events and funding. We need the support of parents so that decisions taken at the AGM are 

valid and in line with our constitution. Details for the next AGM will be sent nearer the time; in the 

meantime, can you please register your interest in attending: 

 

☐ Yes, I am interested in attending the AGM           ☐ No, I am not interested in attending.   

 

 

  

Finally, please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.   

You can email us, contact us on our Facebook page  www.facebook.com/FriendsofWinchcombe or leave 

a message with the school office.   

 

 

Many thanks! 
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